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WDRK PARTY AT PERRIS

Iet's all go to Perris on Sun-
lay, December 4. That is the date
cf our first work party for the
purpose of reconditioning the ..
‘jave Northern steam locomotive.

Herb Kelsey, our master mech-

anie, reminds us that we should be
at Perris early as the work begins
at 9:00 am. He also reprrts that
the California SouthernRailway Mu-
gseum is putting us to shame as most
of the cement has been removed from
their No. 2. Most of it has been
accomplished by one member.

Let's go members, don't let

CSRM show us up. See you at Per -
ris, December U4th.

SMV No 9 NEARS COMPLETION
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Work has continued on the
Santa Maria Valley railbus each
Thursday evening. The windows are
now nearly all in place, and not
any too soon from the looks of the
rain gomén% gown this month.

n October 20, Kent
applied the final éealgf ggg:rsgn
the zoof of the bus. Silver paint
ggoggdgggaggléedbtg fhe roof soon,

er e !
master mechanic, Bkt

Additional work on the
of the bus is done each weekbggyan
effort to ready the bus for paint-
1ng soon. Stan Kerr has provided
us with skirts to g0 below the
hood. Terry Durkin reports that
National Steel and Shipbuilding is
t0 make a radiator shell for us.

Now we need a radiator! Any-
one who might have one, in good
condition, naturally, please ad-

- V1ise the Operations Dept. Measure-
ments may be obtained from Herb
Kelsey, Stan Kerr, or Walt Hayward,

(Continued Column 2)

YOUR BALLOT AND YOU

Ballots for PSRMA's annusl el-
ection of officers has been included
in this issue of the Report sert
to 're‘fular‘ qualified members.

¢ 1g imperitive that you fol-
low the instructions at the top of
your ballot.

Where the instructions require
your name and address PLEASE be
sure to include your ZIP CODE.

Most important to you is the
counting of the ballots. This will
be done at our meeting on December
18. This will be accomplished in
such a manner as to insure the se-
crecy of your ballot.

Please come out and meet your
new officers for 1967.

NEXT REGULAR MEETING

PSRMA's next regular business
meeting will be at 7:30pm, Sunday,
December 18, 1966. It will be at
the regular location in the old El
Cajon Library, accross the street
from the Police station.

This is an important meeting.
All members are urged to attend.

MORE ON RATLBUS

About all that remains to be
completed to get the bus in oper-
ating condition is a motor. At
present the motor for the bus is
being overhauled by Doug Reynolds,

Early 1967, is the target date
for completion of the restoration
of the railbus, according to Kelsey.
Let's all pitch in and help out.
The museum needs all hands to help
out if we are to achieve our goal
of an operating museum.
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